
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Dear parent/carer, 
 
Year 11 will be learning remotely from home on Friday 17th June 2022 and will consist of master 
classes delivered through Microsoft Teams. The timings for the day will remain the same. To support 
them, the school day will be focused on their upcoming examinations in science and hospitality and 
catering. 
 

Period Topic Teacher 

Registration Attendance and looking to the future. 
 

Mr Parkes and Mr Campbell 

1 Science - Rates of change. Ms Hussain, Mr Payne, Miss Al-
Kubaisi and Miss Lloyd-Evans. 

2 Science - Organic chemistry. Ms Hussain, Mr Payne, Miss Al-
Kubaisi and Miss Lloyd-Evans. 

3 Science - Live demonstration on chromatography. Ms Hussain, Mr Payne, Miss Al-
Kubaisi and Miss Lloyd-Evans. 

4 Science - Walking talking mock paper. Ms Hussain, Mr Payne, Miss Al-
Kubaisi and Miss Lloyd-Evans. 

5 Hospitality and catering - Past paper focus. 
 

Mrs Patel and Miss Dass 

 
For pupils sitting their Spanish examination on Friday morning, they should report to the canteen at 
8:35am, where they will receive breakfast and additional support before the examination. They will be 
dismissed offsite after their examination. 
 
If your child requires a free school meal, a packed lunch will be available from reception if requested. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Mrs. R Shell-Macleod 
Head of School 
 


